
To:  Deering Board of Selectmen 
 
From:  Chief Andy Anderson 
 
Date:  1 September 2009  
 
Subject: Monthly Report 
 
 
This month’s report will cover the period from 1 August to 31 August 2009.  The Deering 
Fire and Rescue responded to 21 calls during the month.  
 
After several months, Firefighter Chrissy Elliott has returned to the Department from her 
Leave of Absence.  We also welcomed Bill Bannister as our newest Firefighter, assigned 
to the Donovan Station. 
 
Department members were active with housekeeping duties including the acceptance 
testing of half of our new hose.  On the 25th we filled the cistern at the Town Hall after 
learning that the level was low.   
 
Training for the month consisted of working with our Rapid Intervention Team (RIT) pack 
and practice opening walls at the acquired structure on 2nd NH Turnpike. 
 
Our Second Annual Family BBQ took place on the 23rd as we were once again guests at 
Oxbow Campground.  A good time was had by all.  Thank you to JP and Donna Marzullo 
for attending, Oxbow for having us, and to Christine Anderson (Mrs. C1) for organizing 
the event! 
 
The Fire and Rescue Call Summary and Apparatus Report for the month of August are 
attached.  
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
 
Chief Andy Anderson 
Deering Fire and Rescue 
 
Cc: File 
 Assistant Chief C. Ladue 
 
 
 
 
 


